
HARTFORD ROTARY BULLETIN 
July 18, 2013   

 “Engage Rotary, Change Lives” 
 

“Four Way Test – Is It The Truth? Is It Fair To All 
Concerned?  Will It Build Good Will And Better Friendships?  

Will It Be Beneficial To All Concerned?” 
 
 

July Sgt. at Arms – Mike Mally 
July Greeter – John Stellmacher 
 
HUHS Pickup – None – Summer Vacation 
 
July Birthdays  - 7/15 – Ed Heck, 7/16 – Laurie Barz. 
 
 

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE ROTARY MEETING 
July 11, 2013 

 
OPENING:  President Matt Schwechel called the meeting to order.  
Verlin Wandrey led the club in prayer.  Matt then led the club in the 
Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  Sgt. At Arms, Mike Mally, selected “If 
You’re Happy and You Know It” as the song of the day.  
 
GREETERS REPORT:  Ed Heck introduced Orestella Jaramillo, of the 
Boy Scouts of America, and guest of our newest member, Melissa 
Richards. 
 
STUDENTS OF THE MONTH: Summer Vacation – no students were 
in attendance. 
 
EXCHANGE STUDENT REPORT:  Marek will be returning to 
Germany on July 18th.  
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
 



Fred promoted the Packer Raffle Fundraiser.  The drawing will take 
place on August 1st.  So far, very few tickets have been turned in to him.  
Fred passed around a sign up sheet for club members to help sell tickets 
at area Rotary Club meetings.   
 
Matt thanked the club members who helped sell Packer Raffle Tickets 
at Maxwell Street Days in downtown Hartford. 
 
Colleen Baus needs a club member to help her out with the Youth 
Exchange Program.  She is also still looking for a second host family for 
the second semester – January thru July 2014. 
 
Matt received a thank you letter for our $250.00 donation from the 
Wisconsin Bookworm Program. 
 
Our new District Governor, Dan Christiansen will be in attendance at 
our July 25th club meeting. 
 
Matt thanked the club members who returned the survey he sent out 
recently.  The survey will be discussed at the July 17th Executive Board 
meeting.  The meeting will be held at the Mineshaft Restaurant at 7:00 
AM.  Interested members are welcome to attend. 
 
The golf outing financials should be ready for next week’s meeting. 
 
Dave Wolbrink will be going to Haiti at the end of July to check on the 
progress of the well project. 
 
PROGRAM: 
 
No Program Today. 
 
Dane Schepp was the lucky winner of this week’s birthday raffle. 
 
In the Ace of Hearts raffle, Tim Algiers had a chance to win $285.00 but 
he drew the Three of Diamonds instead. 
 
Attendance:  Ed Heck reported 63% attendance of our active members 

and 63% attendance for our Rule of 85 members.  



Sgt. At Arms Report:  Mike Mally collected $25.00 in fines from the 

membership today.   

 

 

 

 

 


